
 
 
 
 
Attica Group hereby informs that the company has never expressed an 
intention to sell a part or the whole of its holding in the share capital of Minoan 
Lines Shipping S.A. 
 
We regret that we often find ourselves in the position of denying unfounded 
press reports. 
 

Voula, 16th August, 2006 


